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UCI Track Equipment Registration for the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games - Online Registration Form 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Following the last communication sent on 31 July 2019 regarding the UCI Track Equipment Registration for 
the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games, I am now sharing with you the link to access the Online Registration Form. 
The form is available in French and in English. 
 

https://fr.research.net/r/UCIonlineregistrationform 
 
As explained in the procedure, the first step requires the registration of the items of equipment which will 
have to be checked during one of the first four legs of the 2019-2020 Tissot UCI Track Cycling World Cup. 
As a reminder, please note that only the equipment likely to be used during the Tokyo 2020 Olympics Games 
must be registered through this procedure.  
 
Furthermore, the Online Registration Form must be completed at least 21 days before the beginning of the 
event you wish the equipment to be checked and used in competition.  
 
Finally, the full procedure as well as the Online Registration Form link are both available on the National 
Federations’ extranet under the section “Olympic Games”. 
 
The UCI technical unit remains at your disposal should you require further clarification. 
 
I wish you all the best for the rest of your Olympic preparation.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
David Lappartient  
President 

https://fr.research.net/r/UCIonlineregistrationform

